
  

 

  
 

Melrose Industries PLC - ICB Classification Change 
 

10 February 2020 

Following a challenge submission by Melrose Industries PLC (UK, BZ1G432) in relation to their existing 

ICB classification, FTSE Russell advises that Melrose Industries PLC will be reclassified from 8775 
Specialty Finance (New ICB - 30202000 Diversified Financial Services) to 2727 - Diversified Industrials 

(New ICB - 50203000 Diversified Industrials) with effect from Monday 23 March 2020 (i.e. after the close 

of Friday 20 March 2020). 

 
 
   
    

 
 

For further information please contact FTSE Russell Client Services at info@ftserussell.com or call: 

A ustralia +1800 653 680 

Hong Kong  +852 2164 3333 

Japan +81 3 4563 6346 
London  +44 (0) 20 7866 1810 

New York +1866 551 0617 

  

 

A lternatively please visit our website at www.ftserussell.com 

Terms of Use | Copyright © 2020 FTSE Russell  

http://www.ftserussell.com/legal/website-terms-use

